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Dear Editor, 										19.08.2019

We wish to submit an original research article entitled “Smoking among adolescent males at Pulau Weh, Indonesia” for consideration by Public Health of Indonesia. We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

We believe that this paper will be of interest to the readership of Public health of Indonesia and hope to hear from you in due course. 

We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 


Yours sincerely, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Knut R Skulberg, PhD, MD

Inland Norway University of Applied Sciences
Faculty of Health and social sciences
Department of Public Health and Sport Sciences

Email: knut.skulberg@inn.no
Mobile 0047 90143164
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